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We are delighted to share with you, that we have had our sensory room refurbished with the 
help of a local charity, Simon’s Heroes.  A team of 6 volunteers came into Sleepover Club with 

paint, rollers, brushes and dust sheets and  gave their time to redecorate the sensory room for 
us.   Simon’s Heroes have also agreed to buy us some new sensory resources to be used in our 
sensory room.  We would like to extend a big ‘Thank You’ to Simon’s Heroes for their support, 

generosity and for giving their time. 

Hello everyone!  We have had a really busy week in Sleepover Club this week.  Firstly, last 
Saturday a group of volunteers came to paint our sensory room within Sleepover Club, which is 
looking amazing!  Please see photos below! 

We have also explored conservation, how we can help support marine life with a focus on 
turtles and how plastic waste can affect our oceans.  We have had a new resident in Sleepover 
Club this week - a turtle who has come to stay for the week and his name is Tiny.  We have all 
enjoyed learning about how we look after turtles and feeding him.  

We have also worked on our independence skills, doing an online grocery shop, ordering 
different foods for our supper and breakfast and have arranged delivery of this for next 
week.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend,  

Your Sleepover Team.  



 

We all enjoyed exploring conservation and how we 
can protect marine wildlife.  We have loved finding 
out about turtles and how we can look after them.   
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We have continued to make different soups, exploring how we can chop and prepare 
vegetable and how we can use these to make tasty soups!  

 

Saxon Hill Academy phone number - 01543 414892 

 

Sleepover Club direct phone number - 01543 417178 

 

Steve Baker - Head of Care  - steve.baker@saxon.set.org 

On behalf of the Commissioner for Children’s services, we are 
pleased to invite you to a Parent and Child Engagement session at 
Saxon Hill Academy on Wednesday 9th October from 2:00pm - 
4:00pm.  Please come to reception on arrival.  

This session is part of the ongoing Residential Review led by    
Staffordshire County Council.  It’s a valuable opportunity for you 
to ask questions about the review., share your views and engage  
directly with the team.  Please let us know if you’re able to attend. 


